
 

                                                

 

9th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
 

‘Anti-Bullying Week’ 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 2022 will take place from Monday 14th November - Friday 18th November with the 
theme Reach Out.  The theme of Reach Out came about following consultation with teachers and pupils by 
the Anti-Bullying Alliance which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week every year in England and Wales.  Teachers 
and children wanted a theme that empowered them to do something positive to counter the harm and hurt 
that bullying causes.  Anti-Bullying Week will remind everyone whether it’s in school, at home, in the 
community or online, to reach out and show each other the support we need.  During this week, our 
collective worship time will focus on uniting against bullying.  
 

‘Odd Socks Day’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to kick off Anti-Bullying Week with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 14th November, where adults 
and children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique.  Spotty, stripy, brightly coloured or 
patterned, we want to see them all!  Wear mismatching socks and express your individuality! 
 
Through discussing the meaning behind the day, children will celebrate their differences and come together 
to take a stand against bullying.  
 
It takes courage, but it can change lives.  So, this Anti-Bullying Week, let’s come together and reach out to 
stop bullying. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss B Hunter  
Personal Development Lead 
 


